
With Ring, you’re 
Always Home.
Starting Sunday, April 8th, 2018, at the 
Emergency Preparedness Fair, 
Alhambra residents can receive up to 
$100 o� a Ring Video Doorbell or 
Security Camera.

Visit www.alhambracitynews.com or 
email ring@cityofalhambra.org for 
more information.

The rebate program will be available for the first 200 households. 
Residents must show proof of residency (government ID and utility bill).




